Diocesan Church House,
George Street, Sydney.
30th March, 19%9.

Rev. and Dear Sir,

The importance of the Procession of Witness to be held on Good Friday afternoon
cannot be over-emphasised. It must be of sufficient size to arrest the attention of the city
and fire the imagination of those who see it, otherwise it will not serve the end we have
in mind. I may add that I have carefully thought out the value of this procession in the
light of former years’ experience and it is because of this that I am again asking Church

people to make the sacrifice of time, effort and expense involved.

Needless to say, I am relying on you to make a vigorous effort to help me, and I
shall be glad if you will read the enclosed Letter to your congregations at all services on
Palm Sunday and Good Friday Morning, at the same time urging them to make what
sacrifices may be necessary to be present. You will observe that I am sending you several
copies of this letter; will you kindly hand one of them to the Secretary of each organisa-
tion in your parish, including of course, your Organist and Choirmaster. Detailed infor-
mation such as is marked with an astevisk (*) need not be read in the Church; but
SHOULD without fail be read to the organisations concerncd so that everyone is aware

of the part he or she has to play in making the Procession a success.

I am grateful for the particulars given by those who returned the forms I sent in

my letter of the 23rd March.

If you have asked for Motor Car Windscreen Stickers they will be found enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

HOWARD SYDNEY.
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